
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joe [mailto:jpender72@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 8:35 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
It's another sad day in america where politicians and lobbyists continue to strip away our freedoms. One 
day soon we the people will wake up and remove all of you and get back to the freedoms that made this 
country exceptional. I strongly oppose this legislation leave my Livley hood alone . 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


